To whom it may concern,

Since 2012 we have had the pleasure of knowing Tracey Cheney when we first signed up for
child care for our eldest child. From 2015 our youngest has been in her care 3 days a week
and both our children have absolutely loved it.

Tracey is both warm and personable and children love and respect her. She provides a
stimulating yet calm environment for the children — often taking them on outings that
promote their development and learning. She always reads the needs of the children in her
care and will plan her day according to their needs. Both our children have been thoroughly
prepared for school by Tracey teaching them phonics and numbers and engaging them in
activities in the arts and natural world.

She is highly professional and diligent. Her paperwork is always up to date and safety is
always adhered to. If she veers from a plan, she will inform parents and at the end of every
day she will have written a lengthy description of the day for the parents to read.

We have loved that our children have been served home cooked meals — lots of fruit and
veg and minimal snacks and sweets and that they have been encouraged from a young age
to have good (table) manners.

Tracey and her lovely family have become like family to us — and always make everyone feel
so welcome.

We give her our warmest recommendation
Best regards,
Louise Hoffmann Brooks / Dean Brooks




